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I am 75years old and have been a hunter/gatherer all of my life.  My father was an 

active member of the California Department of Fish and Wildlife and taught my 

brothers and I how to hunt and fish at very early ages.  He believed it was a God 

given right and taught us how to do it the right way.  We never would take any game 

that we didn't process and eat.  We would never leave game in the field. We always 

respected the rights of others and never take more than the legal limit of a species.  I 

agree with most of the rules and regulations that we have today, as they will protect 

what wee have and give our children and grandchildren the right to have the same 

wonderful wildlife experiences I have had.  I would hate to see that taken away.  I 

strongly support HJR5 and hope that many others do the same.  Thank you for your 

time.  Respectfully,  Nicholas B Cartwright  


